
Who’s who? 
Team Rector: Revd Dr Chris Steed 

The Rectory, 92 Salisbury Road, Totton,  

SO40 3JA 

t: 02381 843308 
 

Curate: Revd Graeme Dixon 

t: 07785 233622   

e: graemedixon09@gmail.com 
 

Church office: Mrs Julie Godden 

t: 02380 865103 e: tottonteam@gmail.com 
 

Churchwardens:  

Mike Martin: Farne Villa, 8 Oakmount Avenue, 

Totton 

t: 07711 308012 

Tony Stevens: 45 Bartram Road, Totton SO40 

9JJ 

t: 07501 336708 
 

Bulletin and website:  

Lesley Grimm t: 07833 704067  

e: leley.grimm@gmail.com  

 

Safeguarding officer: 

Antony Sturmey 

e: stwinssg@sky.com 
(contact Antony in confidence regarding any 

safeguarding concerns) 

 

WELCOME 

to 

St Winfrid’s Church 
 

Website: www.stwinfrids.org  

Twitter: @stwinfrids 

Team website: 

www.tottonteam.compark.co.uk 
 

 

 
 

 

“I am the bread of Life” Jesus told them. 

“Those who come to me will never be 

hungry; those who believe in me will never 

be thirsty” – John 6:35 

 

 

 

Worship opportunities 
Sunday services are held at 11am, with coffee 

served from 10.30 
 

Today’s service: 7th October 2018 (19th after 

Trinity) 

Readings: Hebrews 1:1-4, 2:5-12 (Page 275 in 

the New Testament) and 

Mark 10:2-16 (Page 59 in the New Testament) 
 

During morning services, Prayer Ministry is 

available at the back of the church during 

Communion 
 

Sunday evening prayer meetings are normally 

held on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of each month 

from 6.30 to 7.30pm 
 

Café Church 

We meet at Thistledonicely, Water Lane, 

Totton on the second Sunday of each month at 

4.15pm. 
 

Cell groups meet during the week: 

Wednesdays 5.30-7.30pm Peter’s cell group 

  8.00pm Margaret’s cell group 

Thursdays 1.00pm Joyce’s cell group 

Fridays  Lesley’s cell group are meeting 

informally for coffee.  

If you’d like to join one of these groups, please 

speak to Mike. 

 
 

mailto:graemedixon09@gmail.com
mailto:tottonteam@gmail.com
mailto:leley.grimm@gmail.com
mailto:stwinssg@sky.com
http://www.stwinfrids.org/
http://www.tottonteam.compark.co.uk/


Kick off for St Win’s at AFC Totton 

Here are some things to be aware of: 

 The final date for Sunday worship at St 

Win’s is 4th November when we will mark 

the Church’s 80th birthday and the next 

chapter about to begin. We’ll invite 

everyone we can think of who has had a 

link with St Win’s in the past – there’s a 

sheet on the font for you to write names 

and contact details of people to be invited.  

After the celebration service we’ll have a 

special St Win’s birthday cake and will walk 

(or drive if you can’t make the walk) up to 

AFC Totton. 

 Continuing the metaphorical “walk” to AFC 

Totton, we’re hoping to have a special 

prayer time that evening at AFC Totton – 

watch this space for confirmation. 

 Regular Sunday services at AFC Totton 

commence on 18th November at 11.00am. 

 Messy Church, funerals and Christmas 

events will take place here as before 

 Transport to AFC Totton will be on offer 

from St Win’s at say 10.15 on a Sunday (to 

be confirmed) 

 St Mary’s people are happy to take some 

there if AFC is not to everyone’s liking. Lifts 

will be available from outside St Win’s at 

9.05 each Sunday 

 

Tuesday prayers and Bible study 

This Tuesday, 9th October, Bible study is on the 

theme of “EDIFIED, COMFORTED, GROWING; THE 

CHURCH MOVES FOREWARD” – Acts 9:31-43. All 

are welcome; 7.30pm at the Rectory. 

Daytime prayers and Bible study 

In addition to the Tuesday evening Bible study, 

Chris would like to offer a St Win’s Bible study in 

the daytime in order to study and keep people 

together.  Please talk to Chris if you would be 

interested. 

 

Harvest celebration service 

We will have an all-age Harvest Celebration service 

next Sunday, 14th October (no Holy Communion). 

Please bring your gifts on that day; and if you can 

help with decorating the church on 13th October 

please talk to Brenda. There will be no lunch after 

the service, because of the concert in the 

afternoon. 

 

Solent Concert Orchestra 

It may be a new name for the Marchwood 

Orchestra but they are still under the baton of their 

very talented conductor Simon Wilkins and will be 

helping St Winfrid's Church celebrate its 80th 

Birthday with their autumn concert next Sunday, 

14th October at 4pm with a selection of popular 

classical music from well-known composers. 

Call 023 8086 5103 or 07434 769400 for tickets, 

which cost £10 (not £7 as previously advertised). 

 

Café Church 

… takes place next Sunday, 14th October, at 4.15pm 

at Thistledonicely, Water Lane.  All are welcome. 

 

Quiet Spaces 

A lovely quiet morning in St Anne’s Vicarage and 

garden, our next quiet spaces will be on Monday 

15th October, 11.00am to 1.00pm. All welcome to 

The Vicarage, Cooks Lane, Calmore, SO40 2RU. 

New Tricks Band 

Friday 19th October, 7.00 – 10.15pm 

This vibrant 5 piece band is back by demand and 

will be playing numbers from the 1930's right 

through to 2018, helping St Winfrid's Church 

celebrate its 80th birthday.  Whether you just want 

to listen or dance the night away the choice is yours 

but be assured the music will be brilliant. 

Tickets are £12.00 and include a Fish & Chip Supper.  

Teas and coffees are provided but if you want 

anything stronger feel free to bring your own. 

For tickets ring 02380 865103 or 07434 769400 or 

sign up on the sheet on the font. 
 

Team Social 

This month’s social will take place on Thursday 

October 25th, 2.00 – 4.00pm at the Chapel Café, 

Hammonds Lane.  All are welcome. 
 

All Souls service 

Friday November 2nd in St Win’s at 7.00pm. Julie 

will put a sheet on the font nearer the time for 

people to write down names they would like to 

have read out; meanwhile, please put the date in 

your diaries. 
 

Remembrance/Armistice Sunday – 11th November 

On this very special 100th anniversary of the ending 

of World War 1, there will be no service at St Win’s 

but we will all gather at the War Memorial for a 

service at 10.35.  More details next week. 


